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Don't Tell (The Chicago Series Book 1) Hachette UK They tried to escape him, but he wouldn't let them: DON'T TELL is a
gripping thriller in the Chicago series by the Sunday Times bestseller Karen Rose. Desperate Mary Grace Winters knew
the only way to save herself and her child from her abusive husband was to stage their deaths. Now all that remains of
her former life is at the bottom of a lake. As Caroline Stewart, Mary Grace has almost forgotten the nightmare she left
behind nine years ago. Slowly she has learned to believe that her new life, and new identity, is here to stay. Then her
husband uncovers her hidden trail. Step by step he's closing in on her and everyone she loves. Now Caroline must
decide whether to ﬂee again or whether the time has come to stay and ﬁght... You Can't Hide Grand Central Publishing
Terror has forever changed the life of psychiatrist Tess Ciccotelli. Someone is tormenting her patients, pushing them to
commit suicide, and setting her up to take the blame. But Tess can't break her oath to protect her patients' privacy at
all costs. Even when detective Aidan Reagan demands a list of everyone she's treating. Even when the mounting
danger threatens Tess herself. Aidan doesn't like anyone who stalls his cases. Still, he can't help but admire Tess's
ﬁerce loyalty to her patients, especially when it becomes clear that a nameless, facelss enemy is set on destroying her
career, her family , and ﬁnally, Tess herself. As Aidan's heart softens, the killer's will hardens, and one thing becomes
clear - the noose is tightening around Tess's neck. No One Left to Tell Penguin New York Times bestselling author
Karen Rose returns to the gritty world of Baltimore’s cops and prosecutors with a tale of danger and desire that will
leave you breathless… A car crashes in front of rookie PI Paige Holden’s home. And suddenly, she ﬁnds one of her pro
bono clients dying in her arms—from a gunshot wound. With her last breath, the woman whispers cryptic words into
her ear and hands her a blood-smeared ﬂash drive. Five years ago, State’s Attorney Grayson Smith put a murderer
behind bars. But when Paige Holden shares the ﬂash drive with him, its contents cast doubts on the conviction—and
lead him and Paige into a world of blackmail, dark secrets, and a decades-long string of murders. An investigation
they’ll survive only by trusting each other—and the truth. Say You're Sorry Penguin A serial killer terrorizing the
women of Sacramento meets his match in this pulse-pounding novel from New York Times bestselling author Karen
Rose. There is a serial killer on the loose, preying on vulnerable women. The only identiﬁable mark the killer leaves are
letters—sometimes one, sometimes two—all carved into the torsos of his victims. Together they spell “Sydney.” When
he grabs Daisy Dawson, he believes he has found his next victim. But despite her small stature, she ﬁghts back with an
expertise that quickly frees her. Before ﬂeeing the scene, Daisy also manages to grab what proves to be crucial
evidence: a necklace from around the killer’s neck. The necklace is more than a trivial item—it is a link to a cold case
that Special Agent Gideon Reynolds has been tracking for seventeen years. With Daisy’s help, Gideon ﬁnally has the
opportunity to get closer to the truth than ever before. But they might not get the chance, as the serial killer has a
new target: Gideon and Daisy. Closer Than You Think Penguin A woman on the run must confront her dark past at her
family’s home in Cincinnati in this thrilling novel of romantic suspense from New York Times bestselling author Karen
Rose. Psychologist Faith Corcoran is desperate to escape the stalker who’s made her life a nightmare for the past
year—desperate enough to run to the one place that has been her nightmare far longer. Her recent inheritance of her
grandmother’s old house in Cincinnati oﬀers sanctuary in which she can start her life anew, but requires that she face
the dark memories that still resonate to this day. But she has no idea how close to home her fears still are... Two
college girls have gone missing in the area, and FBI Special Agent Deacon Novak is called to work on the case. When
his inquiry unexpectedly leads him to Faith, he ﬁnds a beautiful and brave woman he can’t help but fall for. Soon
they’ll discover that this seemingly simple investigation is anything but. Reaching back decades into Faith’s own past,
it will shatter everything she believes to be true and will give terrifying new meaning to ﬂesh and blood. I'm Watching
You Grand Central Publishing I Know Their Crimes. Star prosecutor Kristen Mayhew has a dangerous secret admirer. He
seems to know her every thought, her every move. He sends her letters. And he kills the criminals she herself is
powerless to stop. I Hunt Down the Guilty. This avenger even knows Kristen's deepest secret-the one that has kept her
from surrendering her heart to Abe Reagan, the police detective sworn to protect her. Like Kristen, Reagan is haunted
by the loss of something precious that can never be regained. But in the shadow of a calculating serial killer, the two
turn to each other and dare to rediscover passion...even as the messages and vicious murders continue. Even as the
killer's thirst for retribution makes Kristen a target for murder. Watch Your Back Penguin When a cold case is
reopened, a murderer re-emerges deadlier than ever in this thriller in New York Times bestselling author Karen Rose’s
Baltimore series. Baltimore Homicide Detective Stevie Mazzetti has suﬀered losses no woman should have to endure.
And, despite it all, she’s still a ﬁghter. When she learns that her ex-partner might have miscarried justice, she’s
determined to put the past to rights, even when she becomes a target. It’s former Marine Clay Maynard’s job to see
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the risk in every situation, but he doesn’t have to look hard to ﬁnd the danger surrounding Stevie. Since the minute he
ﬁrst saw her, Clay has wanted to protect the wounded oﬃcer, and he started loving her not long after that. So when
Stevie attracts the attention of a vicious psychopath, Clay will do whatever it takes to keep her alive. That is, if he can
stay ahead of a killer with everything to lose—and something terrifying to hide... I Can See You Grand Central
Publishing New York Times bestselling author Karen Rose delivers her latest pulse-pounding suspense novel, where
the line between the virtual world and everyday reality blurs when it comes to murder. Eve Wilson's face was once
scarred by a vicious assault. Terriﬁed and ashamed, she escaped to the online realm, where she could choose the face
she allowed people to see. Years later, her outer scars faded and inner scars buried, Eve has fought her way back to
the real world and is determined to help others do the same. Now a graduate student moonlighting as a bartender, Eve
researches the addictive powers of online communities. When her test subjects begin turning up dead as a result of
apparent suicides, she doesn't know where to turn. Homicide detective Noah Webster is one of the few people who
believe the victims are connected murders. Eve becomes Noah's online guide and realizes that the handsome detective
may have secret scars as painful as her own. As Eve and Noah chase a killer who is always one step ahead of them,
together they try to overcome the tragedies of their pasts and learn to trust again, but they soon discover that danger
is much closer than they think. Broken Silence (InterMix) Penguin From the #1 international bestselling author of the
Baltimore series comes a suspenseful novella featuring Assistant State’s Attorney Daphne Montgomery and Special
Agent Joseph Carter. After a traumatic kidnapping, Daphne’s boss insists that she take time oﬀ. But she refuses to sit
on the sidelines when she meets a six-year-old girl who the police call Angel. Angel hasn’t spoken a word since they
found her four days ago next to a burned out car, frozen with shock, not far from the bodies of two adults who may or
may not have been her parents. Joseph knows that helping Angel is exactly what Daphne needs right now. But when
Daphne gets Angel to talk, a mysterious and chilling crime begins to unravel—one that drives Daphne into the darkest
corners of her past as she and Joseph track a ruthless killer. Includes a preview of Watch Your Back Death Is Not
Enough Penguin The past comes back to haunt a high-proﬁle defense attorney in the newest book in the Baltimore
series from the New York Times bestselling author of Edge of Darkness and Monster in the Closet. In his work as a
defense attorney in Baltimore, Thorne has always been noble to a fault--specializing in helping young people in trouble
just as someone did for him when he was younger. He plays the part of the bachelor well, but he secretly holds a ﬂame
for his best friend and business partner, Gwyn Weaver, a woman struggling to overcome her own demons. After four
years, he thinks he might ﬁnally be ready to confess his feelings, come what may. But his plans are derailed when he
wakes up in bed with a dead woman--her blood on his hands and no recollection of how he got there. Whoever is trying
to frame Thorne is about to lead him down the rabbit hole of his past, something he thought he had outran long ago.
Thorne must ﬁgure out who has been digging into his secrets, how much they know, and how far they will go to bring
him down . . . Say No More Penguin Mercy Callahan thought she'd escaped the cult decades ago, but its long ﬁngers
are reaching out for her again in this electrifying novel in the Sacramento series by New York Times bestselling author
Karen Rose. Seventeen years ago. That was the last time Mercy Callahan saw Ephraim Burton, the leader of the twisted
Eden cult where she was raised. But even though she escaped the abuse and terror, they continue to haunt her. When
her brother Gideon discovers new evidence of the cult's--and their victims'--whereabouts, Mercy goes to Sacramento to
reconnect with him. There, she meets Gideon's closest friend--homicide detective Rafe Sokolov. From Rafe, she
receives an oﬀer she never knew she needed: to track down Ephraim and make him pay for everything. But Ephraim,
who had thought Mercy long dead, discovers she is in fact alive and that she is digging around for the cult's secrets.
And now he'll do anything to take her back to Eden--dead or alive. Say Goodbye Penguin Eden faces a ﬁnal reckoning
when the cult's past victims hunt them down in this explosive, high-stakes thriller in the Sacramento series from New
York Times bestselling author Karen Rose. For decades, Eden has remained hidden in the remote wilds of the Paciﬁc
Northwest, "Pastor" keeping his cult's followers in thrall for his personal proﬁt and sexual pleasures. But the Founding
Elders are splintering, and Pastor's surrogate son DJ is scheming to make it all his own. When two of Eden's newest
members send out a cry for help, it reaches FBI Special Agent Tom Hunter, whose friend and fellow FBI Special Agent
Gideon Reynolds and his sister, Mercy, are themselves escapees of the Eden cult, targeted by the Founding Elders who
want them silenced forever. The three have vowed to ﬁnd the cult and bring it down, and now, they ﬁnally have a solid
lead. Neutralizing Eden's threat will save captive members and ensure Tom's new friends can live without fear. But
when his best friend, ex-Army combat medic Liza Barkley, joins the case, it puts her life--and their blossoming love--in
danger. With everything they hold dear in the balance, Tom and Liza, together with Gideon and Mercy, must end Eden
once and for all. Edge of Darkness Penguin A Cincinnati detective questions everything he knows--and everyone he
trusts--in the new novel in "New York Times"-bestselling author Rose's Cincinnati series. Original. Original. Scream For
Me (The Philadelphia/Atlanta Series Book 2) Hachette UK Held captive by a killer, will a young girl escape his clutches?
SCREAM FOR ME is a terrifying thriller from bestselling Karen Rose, and part of the Philadelphia/Atlantic series,
featuring Daniel Vartanian. 'Unforgettable' James Patterson. Special Agent Daniel Vartanian has made a horriﬁc
discovery - photographs, taken years ago by his brother Simon, show a gang of teenagers raping young girls.
Disgusted, Vartanian vows to bring them all to justice. Alex Fallon's family fell apart when her sister was murdered
thirteen years ago. And history now seems to be repeating itself with her stepsister Bailey's disappearance. When
Vartanian meets Alex, and realises that her dead sister was in the photos, he starts to believe that the rapists may be
behind Bailey's disappearance. Bailey Crighton is being held captive by a monster. Alone and unable to escape, all she
can do is scream for help. Vartanian and Alex must now confront their pasts head-on if they are to ﬁnd Bailey - before
it's too late... Die for Me Vision When a murder victim is discovered in a Pennsylvania ﬁeld, a detective and
archaeologist must team up to keep a mysterious killer from carrying out a horrifying plan to ﬁll empty graves. COME
TO ME The ﬁrst victim is found in a snow-covered Philadelphia ﬁeld. Detective Vito Ciccotelli enlists the aid of
archaeologist Sophie Johannsen to determine exactly what lies beneath the frozen ground. Despite years of unearthing
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things long buried, nothing can prepare Sophie for the matrix of graves dug with chilling precision. The victims buried
there haunt her. But the empty graves terrify her-the killer isn't done yet. SCREAM FOR ME He is cold and calculating,
the master of a twisted game. Even with Vito and Sophie hot on his trail, he will not stop. One more empty grave must
be ﬁlled, and one last scream must be heard-the scream of an archaeologist who is too close for comfort and too near
to resist . . . DIE FOR ME Every Dark Corner Penguin In this nerve-shattering novel in New York Times bestselling
author Karen Rose's Cincinnati series, two FBI Special Agents are on the trail of a depraved criminal... When FBI
Special Agent Griﬃn "Decker" Davenport opens his eyes after several days in a coma, there is unﬁnished business still
on his mind. Decker's on the cusp of discovering the mastermind behind a human traﬃcking case, and he and his
partner, Special Agent Kate Coppola, are determined to bring the perpetrator to justice. And they’re about to get a
surprising new lead from a very unlikely source. Eighteen-year-old Mallory Martin and her little sister, Macy, were the
victims of an illegal adoption—sold by their addict mother for drugs. But their “benefactor” is not who everyone thinks
he is. Mallory has never told his secrets before—the danger to her and her sister has always been too great. But
everyone has a limit to what they can endure... Quarter to Midnight Penguin Discover New York Times and USA Today
bestselling author Karen Rose’s brand-new series set in the sultry city of New Orleans and featuring a tough team of
high-end private investigators who are after justice—no matter what they have to do to get it. Good cops. Bad cops.
Only one will win. After completing her tours with the Marines in Iraq, Molly Sutton knew she could take down any bad
guy she met. But when a family tragedy exposes the dark side of her local police, she joined up with her former CO
Burke Broussard, who left New Orleans PD to set up a private investigative service for people who couldn’t ﬁnd justice
elsewhere. Gabe Hebert saw the toll that working for the NOPD took on his dad and decided instead to make a name
for himself as one of the best young chefs in the French Quarter. But when his father’s death is ruled a suicide after a
deliberately botched investigation by his former captain, Gabe knows his dad stumbled onto a truth that someone
wants silenced. Gabe goes to his father’s best friend, Burke, for help. Burke assigns the toughest member of his team,
Molly, to the case. Molly can’t believe she’s being asked to work with the smoking hot chef whose chocolate cake is not
the only thing that makes her mouth water. Sparks ﬂy as they follow the leads Gabe’s dad left them, unraveling a web
of crimes, corruption, and murder that runs all the way to the top. Alone in the Dark Berkley Former Army Ranger
Marcus O'Bannion and homicide cop Scarlett Bishop have met only brieﬂy but when Scarlett receives a phone call in
the middle of the night, she immediately recognises the hauntingly smooth voice asking her to meet him in one of
Cincinnati's roughest areas. On arriving, Scarlett ﬁnds the body of a seventeen-year-old Asian girl and Marcus injured.
A ﬁerce champion of victims' rights, Marcus claims the young woman was working for an aﬄuent local family and the
last time he saw her she was terriﬁed, abused, and clearly in need of help. Having agreed to meet her, both Marcus
and the young woman were targeted for death. As they investigate, Scarlett and Marcus are pulled into the dangerous
world of human traﬃcking where they soon realise they are going to have to become as ruthless as those they are
hunting. Because if they don't, how many other girls may end up alone in the dark? You Belong to Me Penguin A
Baltimore detective and a medical examiner must work together when the witnesses of a long-ago crime become the
victims of a deranged killer in this gripping romantic suspense novel. Baltimore city Homicide Detective JD Fitzpatrick
has seen a lot of horriﬁc violence, both as a cop and during his deployment in Afghanistan, but nothing like the trail of
tortured bodies that are turning up throughout the city. He’s up against a brutal killer with a very personal vendetta.
And now JD is beginning to suspect that his medical examiner may be shielding some crucial evidence linked to the
case. Medical Examiner Dr. Lucy Trask is intrigued by JD’s compassion, but she isn’t about to mix work with pleasure.
Not while there’s a ruthless killer on the loose. And deﬁnitely not while she’s keeping a dark secret that could connect
her to these vicious killings—and put her next on the killer’s hit list... Kill for Me Grand Central Publishing New York
Times bestselling author Karen Rose delivers another pulse-pounding suspense novel that ties into SCREAM FOR ME.
Five teenage girls have been murdered. One survived, and only she can reveal the secrets of a disturbing ring of
people who kidnap and sell teenage girls on the black market. But those responsible for the crimes will do whatever it
takes to maintain her silence. Susannah Vartanian and Luke Papadopoulos have both sworn to stop the murderers for
their own reasons. Susannah, the sister of the hero in SCREAM FOR ME, suﬀers from a mysterious past that is
connected to the sinister black market. Luke is an investigative agent and a computer expert who refuses to let
another child predator get away. Susannah and Luke are instantly attracted to each other, but their troubled pasts
prevent them from immediately acting upon their feelings. The case will lead them to the shady realm of Internet chat
rooms, where anyone can mask their identity. As Susannah and Luke draw closer to the criminals, they discover a
chain of deception so intricate they don't know who to trust. Susannah and Luke ﬁnd comfort in one another's arms,
but the killers are ruthless and determined, and will take extreme measures to insure their anonymity and keep their
business intact. Have You Seen Her? (The Raleigh Series) Hachette UK One by one, young girls are being murdered.
Now a killer has a diﬀerent victim in his sights. HAVE YOU SEEN HER is an unforgettable thriller, part of bestselling
author Karen Rose's Raleigh series. Young girls are disappearing from their beds at night. Each one pretty with long
dark hair. Each one found brutally murdered. Special Agent Steven Thatcher knows that a serial killer is at work.
Finding the murderer is his sole focus but it doesn't help that his teenage son, Brad, is behaving strangely. Jenna
Marshall is determined ﬁnd out why Brad, her star pupil, has gone oﬀ the rails. But when she meets Steven, the
watching murderer immediately turns his attention to her. He craves Jenna. Can Steven ﬁnd the killer before it's too
late? Nothing to Fear (The Chicago Series Book 3) Hachette UK A killer's game is just beginning: NOTHING TO FEAR is a
fantastic thriller from bestselling author Karen Rose, and part of the Chicago series. Sue Conway is out for revenge.
Recently released from prison, she is determined to ﬁnd everyone who helped put her there. And kidnapping an
eleven-year-old deaf boy is only the ﬁrst step in her plan. Running to Chicago, they head to Hanover House, an innercity women's shelter, run by Dana Dupinsky. Dana safeguards many secrets for those around her but she would never
knowingly harbour a kidnapper. Dana thought she had nothing to fear, but those around her begin to die in
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increasingly violent ways, and she realises the true extent of Sue's plan, she knows much worse is to come... Silent
Scream Grand Central Publishing Four college activists believed they were making a statement, ﬁghting to preserve
the environment by burning down a new apartment complex. But they didn't realize that someone was watching in this
"intense" and "unforgettable" New York Times bestseller (James Patterson). "A blackmailer hides in plain sight, using
people's secrets for personal gain, and when this criminal sets his sights on the four young arsonists, he begins his
most deadly game yet. Fireﬁghter David Hunter is devastated when he's too late to save a teenage girl from a
Minneapolis ﬁre. Authorities soon discover that it was a case of arson and homicide detective Olivia Sutherland and her
partner Kane are assigned to the case. David and Olivia shared a night of passion some time ago, and sparks ﬂy when
they are drawn to one another again. But just as they begin to revisit that fateful night and address the events that
tore them apart, David and Olivia are forced to pursue the blackmailer, whose horriﬁc plans threaten to destroy those
closest to them." Dirty Secrets (InterMix) Penguin New York Times bestselling author Karen Rose is at her seductive
best in this breathtaking novella where an unexpected reunion between two friends ignites the dangerous impulses in
a secret enemy... Emma Townsend is astonished when she comes across a love letter tucked away in an old high school
year book, written by her once dear friend Chris Walker. Having never seen it until now, the letter has taken seventeen
years to touch Emma’s heart. Now she’s determined to ﬁnd Chris and maybe even get a second chance at romance. For
Chris, now a college professor, seeing Emma again has brought back a ﬂood of memories, rekindling a passion he
thought was long gone. But in the shadows, someone is watching Emma and Chris, someone nursing revenge, and
plunging Emma into a nightmare where no one can be trusted and every dirty little secret is sealed with a kiss. Dirty
Secrets previously appeared in Hot Pursuit Did You Miss Me? Headline Headline's bestselling author, Karen Rose, is
back with her fourteenth pulse-pounding thriller. Best be nimble, best be quick, I'm right here and you're my pick...
The last thing Ford Elkhart remembers is walking his girlfriend back to her car. Now he's lying tied and gagged on a
cold, dark ﬂoor, with only one chance to escape before he ends up like the bones surrounding him... Assistant State's
Attorney Daphne Montgomery is devastated by her son's disappearance, and is immediately convinced that his
kidnapping is connected to the white supremacist she's just had jailed for murder. FBI Special Agent Joseph Carter isn't
so sure - especially when he learns that Ford's girlfriend is also missing. Is Ford's abduction payback for Daphne's
courtroom victory? Or is he a pawn in an even more dangerous game? Flight Penguin One tenacious local detective can
only get the help he needs from a former forensic photographer with a serial killer on the loose in the new romantic
thriller from New York Times bestselling author Laura Griﬃn. When former forensic photographer Miranda Rhoads
moves to the seaside town of Lost Beach, she's decided to make her living as a wildlife photographer and put crime
scenes behind her. But her plans are quickly upended when one morning, she comes across a couple sleeping in a
canoe, entwined in an embrace. Looking closer, she realizes the man and woman aren't asleep—they’ve been
murdered. Detective Joel Breda sets out to ﬁnd answers--not only about the unidentiﬁed victims in the marshy death
scene, but also about the aloof and beautiful photographer who seems to know more about his investigation than he
does. As they begin to unravel the motivation of a merciless serial killer, Miranda and Joel must race against the clock
to make an arrest before the killer can ﬁnd them ﬁrst. Count to Ten Determined to bury herself in work after her
partner is shot, Mia Mitchell is immediately confronted by her most challenging case - an arsonist who has escalated
from ﬁre to rape and murder. Monster in the Closet Penguin Equine therapist Taylor Dawson ﬁnds herself in the sights
of a killer while helping two girls whose mother was brutally murdered, and must turn to her estranged father,
Baltimore detective Clay Maynard, for help. Don't Lie To Me When twelve-year-old Sophie Williams went on a Girl Scout
summer camp, she never returned home. Three months later, her body is found inside her sleeping bag in the most
frequented area of Cocoa Beach, and the town is outraged. The girl isn't just any child. She's the town's most beloved
surf idol, and it was believed that she could be the next Kelly Slater. As another child, the son of a well-known senator
is kidnapped, and the parents receive a disturbing video, FBI proﬁler Eva Rae Thomas - who has just returned to her
hometown, divorced and out of a job - plunges into the investigation, breaking her promise to her children not to do
police work again. Local law enforcement, with her old ﬂame Matt Miller in charge, are the ones who ask for her help in
a case so unsettling that only she can solve it. But the deeper they dig, the deadlier it becomes for Matt and Eva Rae.
Soon, everyone she holds dear is in grave danger as this case hits a little too close to home. DON'T LIE TO ME is the
ﬁrst book in the Eva Rae Thomas Mystery Series and can be read as a standalone. Into the Dark Penguin New York
Times bestselling author Karen Rose returns with a new thriller in her chilling Cincinnati series. Michael Rowland is not
your typical teenager. Deaf from birth, he's always looked out for his ﬁve-year-old brother, Joshua. When his
stepfather comes after Joshua, Michael takes the child and runs. He's determined to protect his brother at all costs,
even if that means making himself vulnerable to a danger he can't hear coming. And the danger intensiﬁes when
Michael witnesses a stranger kill his stepfather. Desperate and afraid, the boys have nowhere else to go but to
Joshua's soccer coach, journalist and ex-Army ranger Diesel Kennedy. When Diesel sees that Michael is injured, he
takes them to see Dr. Dani Novak--not only because she's ﬂuent in American Sign Language, but because he's drawn to
her and everything she stands for. She never refuses Diesel's requests--because she, too, feels their connection--but
she resists him for reasons she doesn't want to confess. When Dani and Diesel learn that Michael saw the face of his
stepfather's killer, they fear for his safety. But they quickly discover that it's even worse than they feared: They may
have a serial killer on their hands--and all signs point to Michael as the next target. "[A] pedal-to-the-metal thriller
with plenty of developed charactersand converging mysteries. . . . To call this book a page-turneris an
understatement."--USA Today on Say You're Sorry "Rose writes blistering, high-octane suspense that never lets up."-New York Times bestselling author Karen Robards Speak No Evil Ballantine Books Don’t say a word. . . . Just scream.
The murder of eighteen-year-old Angie Vance was exceptionally vile–her mouth was sealed with glue, an obscenity was
scrawled across her skin, and she was suﬀocated in a garbage bag. The killing seems personal, so police detective
Carina Kincaid focuses her eﬀorts on the victim’s much older ex-boyfriend, Steve Thomas. But without physical
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evidence, Carina can’t make a collar or a case. She also can’t stop Sheriﬀ Nick Thomas, the prime suspect’s brother,
from conducting his own unwelcome investigation. Though Nick is still scarred and unsteady from a recent
confrontation with a serial killer, he’s determined to prove his brother’s innocence. But his conﬁdence is shaken when
he learns of Steve’s dark side, and when a friend of the murdered girl meets a similarly gruesome fate. With no time to
lose, Carina and Nick work together to trap a psychopath, before another unlucky woman faces an unspeakable end.
Once and Always Hachette UK A cop in a snowy Minnesota town pulls over a sharp-witted woman with ties to the
Russian mob in this fast-paced, fun and sexy novel from New York Times bestseller Elizabeth Hoyt writing as Julia
Harper. IS THERE A PROBLEM, OFFICER? Small town cop Sam West certainly doesn't mind a routine traﬃc stop:
speeding ticket, stern warning, and sayonara. With a whopper of a blizzard closing in, that's all he has time for. But the
lawbreaker he pulls over is anything but typical. From her mile-long legs to her razor-sharp wit, Maisa Burnsey is like
nothing Coot Lake, Minnesota, has ever seen . . . and she's about to take Sam on the ride of his life. BEING BAD HAS
ITS BENEFITS Whoever said blood is thicker than water probably wasn't related to a former Russian mobster. But an
innocent mix-up and rumors of stolen diamonds soon have the Russian mob taking an unusual interest in the sleepy
little town-and Maisa facing heated scrutiny from a certain tall, dark, and handsome deputy. Sam's dazzling blue eyes
beg her to reveal all her secrets, but how much should she tell? Getting snowed in with the sexiest lawman in the
frozen north may not be the worst way to decide . . . Mr Perfect Simon and Schuster What would make your perfect
man? That's the delicious topic heating up the proceedings at a certain table of professional women at their favourite
restaurant. As the conversation picks up momentum, so do the quartet's requirements for Mr Perfect. And they write
down a tongue-in-cheek list that's both funny and racy. The next thing Jaine Bright and her three girlfriends know, the
List becomes an overnight sensation, grabbing the interest of local newspapers and television coverage. No one
expected this avalanche of attention for something that began as a joke among friends. But the joke turns deadly
serious when one of the four is murdered... The prime suspect in the case is the victim's boyfriend, one of a number of
men who found the List sexist and oﬀensive. But an impenetrable alibi gets him oﬀ the hook. Now, with the help of
Jaine's neighbour, an unpredictable police detective, the puzzle must be solved - and time is running out as a deadly
stalker targets the three remaining friends, and the dream of Mr Perfect becomes a chilling nightmare. This Poison
Heart Bloomsbury Publishing USA Darkness blooms in bestselling author Kalynn Bayron's new contemporary fantasy
about a girl with a unique and deadly power. Briseis has a gift: she can grow plants from tiny seeds to rich blooms with
a single touch. When Briseis's aunt dies and wills her a dilapidated estate in rural New York, Bri and her parents decide
to leave Brooklyn behind for the summer. Hopefully there, surrounded by plants and ﬂowers, Bri will ﬁnally learn to
control her gift. But their new home is sinister in ways they could never have imagined--it comes with a speciﬁc set of
instructions, an old-school apothecary, and a walled garden ﬁlled with the deadliest botanicals in the world that can
only be entered by those who share Bri's unique family lineage. When strangers begin to arrive on their doorstep,
asking for tinctures and elixirs, Bri learns she has a surprising talent for creating them. One of the visitors is Marie, a
mysterious young woman who Bri befriends, only to ﬁnd that Marie is keeping dark secrets about the history of the
estate and its surrounding community. There is more to Bri's sudden inheritance than she could have imagined, and
she is determined to uncover it . . . until a nefarious group comes after her in search of a rare and dangerous
immortality elixir. Up against a centuries-old curse and the deadliest plant on earth, Bri must harness her gift to
protect herself and her family. From the bestselling author of Cinderella Is Dead comes another inspiring and deeply
compelling story about a young woman with the power to conquer the dark forces descending around her. The
Housemaid's Daughter A Novel St. Martin's Press Barbara Mutch's stunning ﬁrst novel tells a story of love and duty
colliding on the arid plains of Apartheid-era South Africa When Cathleen Harrington leaves her home in Ireland in 1919
to travel to South Africa, she knows that she does not love the man she is to marry there —her ﬁance Edward, whom
she has not seen for ﬁve years. Isolated and estranged in a small town in the harsh Karoo desert, her only real
companions are her diary and her housemaid, and later the housemaid's daughter, Ada. When Ada is born, Cathleen
recognizes in her someone she can love and respond to in a way that she cannot with her own family. Under Cathleen's
tutelage, Ada grows into an accomplished pianist and a reader who cannot resist turning the pages of the diary,
discovering the secrets Cathleen sought to hide. As they grow closer, Ada sees new possibilities in front of her—a new
horizon. But in one night, everything changes, and Cathleen comes home from a trip to ﬁnd that Ada has disappeared,
scorned by her own community. Cathleen must make a choice: should she conform to society, or search for the girl who
has become closer to her than her own daughter? Set against the backdrop of a beautiful, yet divided land, The
Housemaid's Daughter is a startling and thought-provoking novel that intricately portrays the drama and heartbreak of
two women who rise above cruelty to ﬁnd love, hope, and redemption. Unforgivable Simon and Schuster TRACING
KILLERS IS MIA VOSS’S BUSINESS. AND HER WORK JUST GOT PERSONAL. At ﬁrst, Mia Voss thinks it’s just bad luck
when her already lousy day ends with a carjacking, but what seems like a random incident is followed by another
sinister episode. A DNA expert, Mia has made it her mission to put away vicious criminals. Suddenly, she’s become the
target of one. And the only way to protect the people she loves most is to deliberately destroy her reputation and risk
letting a killer walk free. Once, Mia trusted Detective Ric Santos, but that was before Ric let his turbulent past ruin his
chances with Mia, the sexiest, most intriguing woman he’s ever met. But he can tell when she’s lying—and when she’s
scared. The key to catching a sadistic madman lies within a long-buried cold case that has haunted Mia for years. Only
she can uncover the truth, but ﬁrst, Ric will have to get her to entrust him with her secrets . . . and her life. Dead By
Midnight Zebra Books When she begins receiving death threats, former actress Lorie Hammonds turns to her high
school sweetheart Sheriﬀ Mike Birkett for help and is stunned to discover that her case is linked to a series of recent
murders--and that she is the last name on the killer's list. (Romantic suspense). Original. Untraceable Simon and
Schuster Discover the Tracers series with this ﬁrst book featuring Alex Lovell—an expert who helps her clients
“disappear”—until she ﬁnds herself in the middle of a homicide investigation as the next victim. With a “fast pace,
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tight plotting, terriﬁc mystery, sharp dialogue, fabulous characters” (Allison Brennan, New York Times bestselling
author), this is white-knuckled thrill ride. Private investigator Alexandra Lovell uses computer skills and cunning to
help clients drop oﬀ the radar and begin new lives in safety. Melanie Bess, desperate to escape her abusive cop
husband, was one of those clients. But when Melanie vanishes for real, Alex fears the worst, and sets out to discover
what happened. Using every resource she can get her hands on—including an elite team of forensic scientists known as
the Tracers, and a jaded, sexy Austin PD detective—Alex embarks on a mission to uncover the truth. As far as homicide
cop Nathan Deveraux is concerned, no body means no case. But as much as he wants to believe that Alex’s hunch
about Melanie’s murder is wrong, his instincts—and their visceral attraction—won't let him walk away. As a grim
picture of what really happened begins to emerge, Nathan realizes this investigation runs deeper than they could ever
have guessed. And each step nearer the truth puts Alex in danger of being the next to disappear. Thread of Fear Simon
and Schuster From New York Times bestselling author Laura Griﬃn, book one of The Glass Sisters series follows
forensic artist Fiona Glass as she joins a small town sheriﬀ in a race to catch a serial killer—a race that turns deadly
when the killer targets Fiona... Forensic artist Fiona Glass is the best in the business—which is precisely why she's
quitting. Her skill at mining victims' memories to re-create the faces of sadistic criminals has left her haunted and
wary, and only Jack Bowman's dogged persistence convinces her to help him. The rugged police chief is hunting a
serial killer who's targeting teenage girls. But what seems like a simple assignment is fraught with complications,
including a searing attraction to Jack that's tempting Fiona to let her guard down in potentially dangerous ways. Jack
never intended for Fiona to become so deeply involved in the case—or in his life. But every instinct tells him she's his
best hope for ﬁnding a psychopath who's lurking in plain sight, growing more ruthless with each passing day. And now
that Fiona is right in the killer's crosshairs, the only way to keep her safe is to unravel a small town's darkest secrets,
one terrifying thread at a time... Beg For Mercy: Dead Wrong Book 1 (A gripping serial killer thriller) Hachette UK Jami
Alden's Beg For Mercy is a sizzling, suspenseful tale, perfect for fans of Melinda Leigh, Kendra Elliot, Karen Rose and
Laura Griﬃn. Megan Flynn thought she was falling in love with Cole Williams. That is until he arrested her brother - the
only family she has left - for a murder she knows he couldn't have possibly committed. Now, with her heart broken and
her brother's life hanging in the balance, Megan will risk everything to prove his innocence. Even if that means
throwing herself into the path of a sadistic killer with a hauntingly familiar MO. When she insinuates herself into the
most shockingly brutal case Cole has ever worked, he can't stand idly by. Plunged into a secret world where the city's
elite indulge their darkest desires, Cole will do whatever it takes save the woman he loves and bring down the madman
who has made Megan his most coveted prey. Don't miss more edge-of-the-seat suspense from Jami Alden with her
sexy, thrilling novels Hide From Evil, Run From Fear and Guilty As Sin.
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